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Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

25TH MAY, 2021
TO: ALL THE MEMBERS

RE: CHAIRMAN’S BRIEF -3" TERM, 2021

This is a very eventful term and I urge all parents to continue giving their unwavering support to the
teachers and all staff members in moulding our children during this difficult moments of the
pandemic. Let us all stay safe and adhere to the MOH protocol even as we trust God for this monster
to come to an end.

SCHOOL FEES
The term has started well and the month is midway through. A small fraction of the members have

settled the school fees as required. However, I regret to note that majority of the members are yet to
clear school fees and other dues. The worst of it all those members whose fees for last term is still
in arrears and the children are in school.

In the usual manner therefore, the pupils whose fees has not been fully settled by 28" May 2021,
will not be allowed into class. Kindly clear to avoid interruption of your child (ren) education. If you
have paid and not brought the deposit slip for official receipting kindly do so. Please note that we do
not accept cash payment in school.

The school Principal is instructed to fully implement this directive and ensure that only pupils whose
fees has been fully paid will be allowed in class as from Monday 30™ May, 2021.

GRADE 4 CLASS OF 2021.

We are aware this little boys and girls are still at home while the rest of the children are in school.
While we were making arrangements to see whether they could come to school half day, the Ministry
gave stern warning and dire consequences that will face schools that will go against the directive to
have this pupil’s stay home up to 26" of July 2021. Since we are governed by the same Education
Act we do not wish to violate this. Come up with positive ways to engage the pupils while they are
at home. If you have other good suggestions visit the school and share with the Principal.

Finally on behalf of the Management Committee, I wish to thank each and every member for your
commitment and support you have given us over the years.

We urge you to continue with the same spirit as we pray that this pandemic comes to an end for us
to resume normally in our daily activities and more so for the school. Stay safe, blessed and above
all let God reign in al} our endeavors.

Yours faithfull

BENJAMIN GITONGA
CLUB CHAIRMAN




